Louisiana State Board of Nursing

Mrs. Margie D. Gibbs, R.N. President 907 Pere Marquette Building 150 Baronne Street New Orleans, Louisiana 70112-2382 504-568-5464

Miss Merlyn M. Maillian, R.N. Executive Director

January 29, 1985

Linda Benson, R.N.
Supervisor of Nurse
Student Health Center
Louisiana State University
Baton Rouge, LA 70803-2401

Dear Ms. Benson:

Your request for an opinion of the Board of Nursing regarding the performance of pap smears by registered nurses was presented to the Board at its meeting on January 25, 1985. After due deliberation, the Board adopted the following opinion:

A registered nurse with proper knowledge and skills may, under established protocols, perform pap smears.

The Board members appreciated the opportunity to discuss this matter with you and Nancy Gagnon before formulating their opinion.

Sincerely,

Sister Lucie Leonard, R.N. Nursing Practice Consultant

Sister Turin Termed

maroring readered do.

SLL:hj